
               

                     

                    

                       

 

TRANSMITTED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & FACSIMILE 
 
 

3 April 2012 
   
 
 
Mr. Serdar Acir 
Alantron Bilişim Ltd Sti. (IANA ID #898) 
KOU Teknopark YeniKoy Yerleskesi D2 
Izmit Kocaeli 41200 
Turkey 
Phone: +90 262 444 1625 
Email: serdaracir@alantron.com 
 
RE:  SUSPENSION OF REGISTRAR’S ABILITY TO CREATE NEW REGISTERED 

NAMES OR INITIATE INBOUND TRANSFERS OF REGISTERED NAMES 
LIFTED 
 
  

Dear Mr. Acir, 
 
We refer to the notice of suspension issued by ICANN to Alantron Bilisim Ltd Sti. 
(Alantron) dated 16 February 2012 and advise that the suspension is lifted, effective 
17:00:00 (UTC/GMC) 6 April 2012.  
 
After checking our records and analyzing data provided by Alantron, ICANN determined 
that Alantron has cured the breaches cited in the notice of suspension.  Accordingly, the 
suspension of Alantron’s ability to create new Registered Names or initiate inbound 
transfers of Registered Names is lifted. 
 
While ICANN observed that Alantron is now maintaining registration agreement approval 
records and financial records concerning new registrations, Alantron must confirm to 
ICANN that it has obtained and retains registration agreement approval records for all of 
its existing domain name registrations no later than 1 May 2012.  Failure to obtain these 
records and confirm such on or before 1 May 2012 will be deemed a breach of Sections 
3.7.7 and 3.4 of the RAA.     
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Further, please be advised that ICANN will continue to monitor Alantron’s domain name 
registration practices and Alantron is expected to continue providing weekly summaries 
of domain name database changes every Tuesday, until further notice. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at stacy.burnette@icann.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stacy Burnette 
Director 
Contractual Compliance 
 
 
cc.  Verisign (.com, .net, .name)  

Neustar (.biz)  
PIR (.org)  
Afilias (.info) 
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